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Mon 30th June

Tue 1st July

Payment Due for 3-6 Athletics
Carnival
Whole School Assembly 1:30pm

 

Payment Due for Winter PSSA
NAIDOC Performance - Didjeribone

Wed 2nd July

Thur 3rd July

Fri 4th July

Hire a Helper
Kindergarten Assembly - KN Hosting

Reading Club 8:10am - 8:40am
Milo’s Birthday - Kindergarten

Stage 3 Assembly (Years 5 & 6)
Last Day of School Term

This Week
Tue 24th June

Wed 25th June

NAIDOC Performance Payment Due
 

Stage 1 Assembly - (Years 1 & 2)
2M Hosting
Hire a Helper Payment Due

Thur 26th June

Fri 27th June

Reading Club 8:10am - 8:40am

Summer PSSA Grand Finals
Stage 2 Assembly (Years 3 & 4)

 

We have Zero Tolerance of Bullying at Barnier Public School
 

Bullying is a repeated aggressive behaviour that can take many forms, including physical, verbal, social, and
cyberbullying. The key sign is that it is a repeated and ongoing behaviour. 

Students are strongly encouraged to report any incidents of bullying to a member of staff immediately. Such
reports will be taken very seriously. Staff will take a strong, proactive, positive and problem-solving approach
to these incidents.

Parents can make a difference 
Please report any incidents of bullying immediately to a member of staff so that bullying can be dealt with in
a timely and effective manner.

Barnier Public School has a detailed and comprehensive Anti-Bullying Policy. We strive to create a school
culture that promotes caring for others, positivity and wellbeing as well as high expectations for behaviour
and conduct. 

Reporting bullying does help to stop it occurring and enables us to deal effectively with such incidents
when they occur.

A recent study into this issue in schools found that the most powerful action someone witnessing bullying
in the school setting can do is simply go and stand next to the person being bullied and show their
support. This gesture is an extremely powerful one and sends a strong message to everyone that bullying
is not acceptable or tolerated and that people being bullied will be protected and cared for. 

Please speak to your child about this. We thank all members of the Barnier Public School community for your
support and cooperation ensuring that Barnier Public School is a safe and happy school for everyone!
 

Warm regards
Mr Vincent
Rel. Principal. 

Next Week

Message from The Principal


